November 10, 2009

Dear Brothers and Sisters:

It is with distinct pleasure that the Victoria Regional Women’s Committee of the Public Service
Alliance of Canada BC in collaboration with members of Canadian Auto Workers cordially invite
you to attend a memorial event on December 6th, 2009 to commemorate the National Day of
Remembrance and Action on Violence Against Women and the ongoing initiatives to end
violence against women.

We will be holding a Candle Light vigil on the BC Legislature Grounds on December 6™ 2009
from 5:00 pm to 6 pm. We will be collecting on this occasion various personal items such as
new socks, towels, toiletries, journals and small house hold appliances to donate to Women'’s
Organizations in Victoria. This is especially important to us at this time of Liberal budget
constraints within the province. We request that everyone in attendance bring an item for
donation to this very noble and necessary social initiative. We feel it our responsibility to
support this.

We look forward to seeing you at this very important memorial.
In Solidarity,

Virginia Vaillancourt
Chair, Victoria Regional Women’s Committee, PSAC

Sarah Dutsch
Canadian Auto Workers Rep, Local 114, Committee Chair



